

House of Representatives WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515

ROSA DELAURO THIRD DISTRICT CONNECTICUT

June 24, 2022

Kristen Threatt and Brian Burkett-Thompson

Dear Kristen and Brians: L cel Li-

I wanted to take a moment to congratulate you on the early success of your "Gorilla Lemonade." Judging by the popularity of your limited release so far, your drink might end up being the hit of the summer!

I read the recent feature on your company in the New Haven Register, and I truly enjoyed learning more about why you chose the gorilla logo. That you also run a foundation, the Eat Up Foundation, is just further testament to your character and leadership in our community. I am so grateful that we have such great philanthropic business leaders, like you, in our community.

I can't wait to try your lemonade! If I may ever be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to reach out. With my warmest wishes and best regards.

Sincerely

ROSA L. DeLAURO

Member of Congress